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Statement: 
The NSO Mongolia welcomes the report of the Partnership on Measuring Information and 
Communication Technology for Development. 
We endorse the adoption of the revised core list of indicators. 
Our country has expeditiously implemented and adhered to the new guidelines and methods, 
adopted by the Partnership. 
We encourage the collection of e-waste data. In addition, our country is looking into opportunities to 
develop new e-waste indicators and methodology, and to seek input from the Partnership on 
Measuring Information and Communication Technology for Development (ICP). 
There is a need to organize events to share the good experience of other countries on how to address 
the legal issues faced by enterprises in data processing using big data. 
 
 

Submitted on: 2/18/2022 
 

 

 

  


